2017 CVYC Squirrel Cove Rendezvous

Joe and Linda Graceffo, Pacific Horizons, filled in for Cruise Captains Tom and Fileen Dereniwski, Sea-Sea
Rider, and Bob and Jackie Scott, who helped organize but were unable to attend.

Friday, September 1, started with the raft-up in the morning with many of the Pre-Squirrel Cove members and
continued into the afternoon as other boats arrived. Around 5:00 p.m. appies were starting to come out and
everyone moved carefully from boat to boat, grouping together mostly in the middle of the raft. The weather
was sunny and quite hot which carried on into the evening.

Saturday, September 2, was a relaxed day with many people hiking, kayaking, paddle boarding, swimming and
setting traps.




The hot sunny weather continued. In the evening everyone took their tenders over to Dog Island where Joe and
Linda and their guests, Harold and Wendy, barbequed smokies. Members brought over appies and sweet
goodies to enjoy before and after dinner.

Linda had a ‘toilet paper’ game planned and we learned a lot about what people liked and wanted to improve
about their boats and even their partners. Fun was had by all and everybody went away with toilet paper!

1 David and Albert, the game winners!

The sunny
weather
continued
Sunday,
September
3, and we
spent
another

relaxing day
like the day before. Some attended the market in
Squirrel Cove.

It was decided to have a potluck dinner on “All ‘
That Jazz” at 6:00 p.m.
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Afterwards a sing-a-long was organized with the
musicians seated up top on All that Jazz. Jack,
Albert, Ray and Sue played guitars and led the
singing while club members sat on boats or in their
dinghies and sang along. \Very enjoyable.

Monday, September 4, saw many
boats departing as early as 10:00 a.m.
or so.

Great weather and a good time was enjoyed by all.

Jot and [inda Graceffos FPacifie Horizon
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